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Announcement about new company name 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 This is to inform you that we changed the company name as seen below. 

 Since its establishment in 1938, TOK is coming to 80th anniversary in 2018. 

Already one year before this occasion, we changed the company name from 

April 1st 2017, with the intention to further expand our business in various 

industries. 

 

 Thank you very much for your kind attention to this announcement. 

  

April 2017 

 

 

New company name:  TOK, Inc. 

 

Address: No.21-4, 2-Chome, Azusawa, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo 174-8501 Japan 

Phone: +81-3-3969-1584 

Fax:   +81-3-3969-8819 

 

 

TOK, Inc. 

President 

Keisuke Yoshikawa 

 

 

http://tok-inc.com/

